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20th June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
PARENTS’ EXPECTATIONS EVENING 
 
After the Transition Days we would like to invite all parent/carers of children transferring to King 
James’s School in September 2025 to attend a Parents Expectations Evening to be held at 6pm on 
Thursday 3 July 2025 in Chaloner Hall.  
 
Senior staff and your child’s form teacher will endeavour to cover the main issues that will enable both 
you and your child to manage the transfer to King James’s and help reduce any anxieties during the 
first few weeks. The school nurse, representatives from the Learning Support department, and local 
uniform providers will also be in attendance. 
 
We hope that you will be able to attend, and we look forward to meeting you on the night. Please 
note this is just for parents and carers only. Pupils should not attend unless there are childcare 
issues. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 
Tom King 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
Transition & Year 7 
 
 


